
                                                                               November 2021 

Dear Parents, 

 

It has been such a joy having your children in my class.  The children are learning and growing every day.  

They love circle time and learning about God and Jesus.  The children had a great time meeting the 

firefighters and seeing the Nassau Bay Volunteer firetruck.  In the classroom, we read books and learned 

about fire safety. We had fun with the pumpkin experiment “Sink or float”, exploring the inside of a 

pumpkin, and talking about the fall season.  

 

November will be a busy month.  We will be talking about the many things we are thankful for in our 

lives.  We will be making a hand shape turkey, going on a nature walk, and making a special thank you 

card for Ms. Stephanie in the kitchen. The children love her! They get so excited when they see her bring 

snacks and lunch to our classroom.   

 

Day One Christian Academy’s Harvest Festival will be on Wednesday, November 3rd,  

9-12pm. There will be many fun activities such as a special snack, games, music, and craft. 

 

Our Scrip order sale begins November 10th.  Please check your child’s cubbies for more information.  

“Scrip” means substitute for money. When you purchase a scrip card, you are purchasing negotiable gift 

cards that are used just like cash. The national and local retailers issue the gift cards where you already 

shop. These merchants want to support non-profit organizations and in return ask you to support them 

by shopping with scrip cards at their stores. With every purchase, Day One will earn revenue for our 

school. This is probably easiest fundraiser I have seen. 

 

As the weather gets cooler, please remember to send a jacket or a sweater with your child. We go 

outside everyday weather permitting. A gentle reminder, please send a spare set of clothes for your 

child to keep in their plastic box above their hooks. Please be sure to put your child’s name on jackets 

and extra clothes. Thank you so much! 

 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, feel free to email me at 

jdenbleyker@dayonechristianacademy.org 

 

Blessings  

Mrs. Judy 

Zebra’s Room 

                                                                                                                                                                                         

Important Dates to Remember:  

November 3:  Harvest Festival  

November 10: SCRIB order sales begin 

November 17:  Parent Chapel & Lunch 

November 18/19: Thanksgiving lunch at 11:45 

November 22:  Give Thanks Sunday at 10AM and church food drive 

November: 22-24: No Preschool: Full-Time Only 

November 25-26:  Day One Closed 


